Personal Information in this document has been redacted for confidentiality

Oct. 7/22
To ArranElderslie Township Council

We, the undersigned, as residents of 4'" Street SE in Chesley, are asking the council to please do

something about the excessive speeding on our street. Itis already designated as a Community Safety
Zone but we need action to ensure compliance. Apparently, the addition of speed bumps has already
been introduced and rejected. Therefore, may we suggest the addition of a stop sign at the end of the
street before drivers race down the hill to the community centre.
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